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Governor Walker, Cabinet Members Travel Western 
Wisconsin for Cabinet on the Road Tour 

 
MADISON – Governor Scott Walker and members of his Cabinet met with citizens in ten Western 
Wisconsin counties on Monday and Tuesday during their Cabinet on the Road tour.  While in the area, the 
Department of Administration (DOA) participated in 11 events across the region. 
 
“Cabinet on the Road provides a great opportunity to hear directly from the citizens we serve,” Secretary 
Neitzel said.  “Our meetings with community members and business leaders create excellent discussions 
about ways we can continue to work together to make government more efficient and accountable to 
Wisconsin taxpayers.”  
 
As a part of Cabinet on the Road, DOA officials visited with local chamber members, business 
organizations, and tribal leaders in the communities of Danbury, Ellsworth, Hudson, New Auburn, Pepin, 
Rice Lake, and Whitehall.  Informational meetings were held in Alma, Fall Creek, and Menomonie to 
provide local government officials with a greater understanding of state services.  
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